
 

 

Week beginning: Monday 9th June 2025 

Maths  

In Maths, the children began the week by looking at 

polygons. They discovered that a polygon is a 2D 

shape enclosed by three or more straight lines. We 

looked at the difference between irregular and 

regular polygons. Irregular polygons have sides of 

different lengths and angles. Regular polygons are 

names for other shapes with sides of the same 

length. These include pentagon which has 5 sides, 

hexagon has 6, heptagon has 7, and octagon has 8 

sides. 

 

Science 

This week in Science, we looked again at electrical circuits, thinking carefully about why some 

circuits shown to the children were incomplete. Children had to correct the mistakes in the circuit 

and explain the errors that had been made.   

 

 

 



 

Woodland Learning 

The children had some much fun at Woodland Learning on Monday. Most of the class spent their 

session in the stream getting rather muddy!  

           

 

 

 

           



 

 



PHSE 

Please be aware that next week in our PHSE lessons, we will be covering the topic ‘Changing Me’. 

This will cover having a baby, where we use the correct language to discuss body parts on males and 

females. These lessons help children understand the changes puberty brings and how human 

reproduction happens.  

RE 

We were learning about the rituals followed by Hindus 

when the visitors (SIAMS) were in our class. The 

children behaved beautifully and provided clear, 

thoughtful and meaningful answers to the questions 

asked during the discussion.  

I was very proud of the class! ☺️ 

Race Across Leybourne 

On Friday, the children had a fantastic time solving riddles set out for them around Leybourne and 

finding clues to activities. They worked very well as a team and made the most money when 

compared to other KS2 classes. Well done, for not giving into temptations and for choosing to solve 

trickier puzzles, Year 4! A lot of litter was picked and cleared from around the local area. 

YEAR 4 WON THE RACE IN KS2! 🎉 💪 

Spellings 

Apologies for the spelling tests not being done this week! I forgot…again!!  

The children didn’t seem to mind! 😄 

Spellings will resume next week. The children just need to rest this weekend. They have had a very 

busy week! 

 

Have a fabulous weekend, 

Miss Courtney, Mrs Pattanshetti, Mrs Burling and Mrs Millar 

 


